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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 1:39 PM
To: Heather Patterson; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: 'Mann, Ryan'
Subject: [EXT] RE: 2RP-5064 and 2RP-5104

Good afternoon, 
 
We did complete the inspection for 2RP-5104 and the liner failed. I did request a quote from Triple T Liners and have not 
received it yet. May have we extension for 2RP-5104? 
 
Callie 
 

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 9:59 AM 
To: robert.hamlet@state.nm.us; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; 'Mann, Ryan' <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Subject: [External] RE: 2RP-5064 
 
Beware of links/attachments.  
In addition to final closure samples for 2RP-5064, SMA will also perform the liner inspection for 2RP-5104.  I apologize 
for failing to mention this in my email yesterday.   
 
Heather Patterson 
(575) 200-5343 
 

From: Heather Patterson  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 11:40 AM 
To: robert.hamlet@state.nm.us; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; 'Mann, Ryan' <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Subject: 2RP-5064 
 
RE: Marathon * Black River 15 10 State Com X 4H * 30-015-43959 * 2RP-5064 
 
Good Morning, 
 
The remediation for the above listed release is scheduled to begin tomorrow March 19, 2019.  We expect to be able to 
pull closure samples on March 20, 2019. Please consider this email our 48 hour notification. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Project Scientist 
 

 
Souder, Miller & Associates 
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Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 S. Halagueno St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
www.soudermiller.com 
(575) 200-5343 (mobile) 
 


